Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-October 21, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm at Wakonda Christian Church meeting room.  Board members present were George Davis, Nick VanPatten, Pete Conrad, Steve Sarcone, Steve Utterson, Penny Harrison and Jon Shelness.  
The Board Minutes from September 16, 2019 were approved as written. 
The Treasures report submitted by Heather Carman was approved as written.
The Board approved the format and cost of the “General Meeting” to be held November 7, 2019.  The site will be Brody Middle School at 6:30pm.  Invited speakers will include Scott Sanders, Connie Boesen, Frank Cownie and Josh Mandelbaum as Council speakers.  Our neighborhood liaison officer, Lance Rippenger will also be invited.
If the City Council election on November 5th has a run-off for Mayor and the At-Large Council seat, run-off candidates will be welcome to attend and be recognized.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A postcard will be sent to the total neighborhood announcing the meeting, format and election of interested SWHNA Board candidates.   

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.
Minutes written and submitted by,
George Davis for Ginny Renda, SWHNA Secretary. 
